
Hello Everyone!

We have had a super week in

school.  Thanks to Mr. Thornton

and Mr. Alexander, our new

EYFS outdoor room is almost

complete and it looks like it

measures up!

 It looks fantastic; we cannot

wait to start have lots of fun

activities in there! Thank you!

Piano Key board lessons with

Mrs. Bowden are underway -

we still have places if your

child is interested.

 

Se
pt

em
berBirthdays

Happy birthday to all those in

our school family who have had

a birthday in September:

Adriana

Jacob

Isaac

Lian

Caleb

and Mrs. Wilson!

We hope you had a lovely day!

ENJOY  BELIEVE   ACHIEVE

W I N M A R L E I G H  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
&  P R E S C H O O L

 N E W S L E T T E R  - 1 S T  O C T O B E R

As always, we have been busy outdoors. Photos

will have been shared on seeSaw but there are

many more to see in the class zones on our

website.



Link to Hope annual Family
Shoebox Appeal has been

running since 1992 and has

delivered smiles to thousands of

people in Eastern Europe over the

years. 

Why support the Link to Hope
Shoebox Appeal?
Link to Hope ask people to fill a

Shoebox for a family – not just a

child. Their list contains items for all

family members and includes items

such a shower gel/shampoo, family

games, stationary items, gift for mum

and dad as well as sweets, soft toys,

hats, scarves etc 

We will send out further details -

collection dates etc, when we have

more information from the charity.

 

Shoebox Appeal 2021

We have registered with Link to
Hope to support their 'Shoebox
Appeal' this year, so please
support us if you can.

A few images to make you smile .....




